HIGH COMMISSION FOR THE HAUT COMMISSARIAT POUR LA
REPUBLIC OF CAMEROON il REPUBLIQUE DU CAMEROUN
IN LONDON A LONDRES

SIS
(S,

PUBLIC NOTICE

The general public is hereby informed that the High
Commission will be closed for the festive season as indicated
hereunder:

- Thursday 24*" becember 2020 at 12:00;

- Friday 25" becember 2020:

- Monday 28" December 2020;

-Thursday 31°* December 2020 at 12:00, and
- Friday 1t January 2021.

London, 21 December 2020.

Albert’'NJOTEH FOTABONG

High Commissioner



